
Workshop:
Chancenaufenthaltsrecht  

with lawyer Thomas Stöckl

in Stendal

on Wednesday, May 31, 2023, 2 p.m. to 5 p.m
in the Cordatus Hall, Cathedral Chapter of the Evangelical Municipality

Am Dom 18a, 39576 Stendal

Speaker: Attorney Thomas Stöckl, specialized on criminal and migration law

What is it about? The new "Chancenaufenthaltsrecht" came into law on December 31, 2022. 
Refugees in Germany are able to apply for an 18-month right of residence in order to meet the 
requirements for a permanent right to stay. To be successful in claiming a right to stay after these
18 months certain things have to be achieved, for example proving that you can provide for 
yourself through an employment, knowledge of the German language and the proof of identity. 
The lawyer Thomas Stöckl will present the specifics of the law, explain which requirements must 
be met and show practically how the application can be made. 

There will be room for questions and exchange of experiences.

For who? People with Duldung or Aufenthaltsgestattung

Translations: There will be interpreters on site for English, French and Persian. If you need other 
languages, please let us know soon - we will try to make it possible.

Catering & childcare: There will be drinks, snacks and a room and a person for childcare.

Contact for questions about the process and more information:
Helen Deffner, 0345-44502521, helen.deffner@fluechtlingsrat-lsa.de

We are looking forward to having you with us!




